
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  
 

March 31, 2019 
 

 

 

     

 Prelude   
 

 Welcome   
   

 *Songs of Praise  
   What a Friend 
  Our God Saves 
  Jesus Messiah 
  Unfailing Love 
   

 Prayer 
 

 Children's Message 
 

 Scripture   John 8:1-11 
 

 Message   "The Power of the Spoken Word"           Jack Lynn 
 

 Announcements 
 

 Offering   Holy Spirit 
  

 *Parting Blessing  
    

 Postlude    
 
 

* Please stand if you are able  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

We welcome Pastor Jack Lynn as he shares the message with us.  
   

Nursery - Desiree Oosterhouse, Katie & Brooke Lewis.  

 No Children's Church, Sunday School, or Evening Village Youth Group 
 

 

 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, April 7  
 10:00am -  LoriJo Schepers 

 11:15am - Sunday School 

   No Village Youth Group 
 

 Nursery - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Anne VanDyke 

 Children's Church - Jane Sterk 

 

 
 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  

616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  

Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
 

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  

 

mailto:sbrc@southblendon.org
http://www.southblendon.org/


 

**************************************************************************** 
 
 

Last Week's Offering    
  

General Fund (Every Sunday)    

Sunday Offering   $3,302.65 

On -Line Giving   $1,100.82         

Total                  $4,403.47 

Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
 

Building (Maintenance)  Fund   (4th Sunday) 

Sunday Offering      $295.00  

On-Line Giving                  $  76.08                                    

Total                     $371.08         

Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Easter Flower Orders...We will be offing Tulips & Daffodils this Easter for 
you to purchase in memory of, or in appreciation/honor of someone. The 
plants will be used to decorate our church on Easter Sunday, and you can 
take your plant after the worship service. Order forms were placed in your 
church mailbox. Extra forms are available by the basket labeled "Easter 
Flower Orders" in the Lobby. Orders must be received today!  

Hand2Hand Ministry...The next food offering will be received next Sunday, 
April 7. The item requested is: Boxes of single serve oatmeal packets.  

Sub Sandwich Sale! We are having a Sub Sandwich Sale to benefit the 
renovation project. Order forms are available in your church mailbox, with 
extra on the Welcome Table in the Lobby! Deadline to order is Sunday, April 
14. You can pick your orders up (at church) on Saturday, April 27 between 
11am & 1pm.  

Youth Summer Trip Sponsorship...For the upcoming summer trip we are 
looking for youth sponsors. A sponsor would commit to providing a $100 
scholarship to help the youth pay for the trip and more importantly, to pray 
for the youth before, during, and after the trip. We are also asking the 
sponsors to make a small care package for their youth to have on the ride. 
The care package could include snacks, candy, drinks, a note of 
encouragement, a magazine, or whatever else you can think of.  A signup 
sheet is available on the youth bulletin board (by the mailboxes). Any 
questions, please see Pastor Andrew.  

PaperGator Update...We received a check for $64.83 for Sept - Feb. We 
need to maintain a minimum of one full bin per month to keep the 
PaperGator in our parking lot! Welcome items include...newspaper, 
catalogs/magazines, office paper, junk mail, even hard and soft cover books! 
The proceeds go to the Village Youth Group, for activities and operating 
expenses.   

Continue to Save your Family Fare, D&W, SpartanNash receipts! We 

met the first goal, and now are working toward the next one, for raising 

money to help with South Blendon’s building renovations through Direct Your 

Dollars! Every time you shop at your local Family Fare, D&W or any 

SpartanNash store, save your receipts – and encourage your friends and 

family to do the same. Once we’ve collected $150,000 in receipts from these 

stores, we can turn those slips of paper into a $1,000 check for South 

Blendon Reformed Church!  There is a box available in the Lobby for your 

receipts. Please turn in the entire receipt!  

 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  

www.southblendon.org 
 

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are 

available at the welcome center in the lobby.  
 

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available by the welcome 
center in the lobby, to be used by kids who remain in the worship center 
during the service.  Please enjoy the activities during the service and return 
them to the pole at the end of the service.  

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the 
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove 
(the right side of the worship center), then to the left, down the stairs, thru 
the double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.  

 
Educational Ministries 

 

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Tuesday, 9:00 - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Oct - April)  
 

 

 

 

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade) 
 

Sunday, March 31 - No Meeting (Spring Break)  
Sunday, April 7 - No Meeting  
Saturday, April 13 - 12 Noon - 5pm - Video Game & Movie Party @ HY5 
Sunday, April 14 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting  
Sunday, April 21 - No Meeting (Easter)  
Sunday, April 28 - 12:30pm - Fundraiser Dinner (no evening meeting)  
 
 
 
 

http://www.southblendon.org/

